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Medical facilities frequently seek to add function and capacity to their imaging facilities. The addition of new
MRI units into existing hospital spaces is quite common, however many manufacturers impose and stringent
low-frequency vibration limits which must be met before a unit can be delivered and installed. Vibration
sources such as mechanical systems and external transit can degrade the achievable imaging resolution at levels
undetectable by unaided humans. A case study is presented for one such project which required significant
vibration controls to existing ventilation, water, and electrical systems to ensure acceptable vibration levels
at an unlikely equipment installation.
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